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November 14, 2005
	TO:


	Members’ Advisory Group

	FROM:


	Tom Giese, CBFWA 

	SUBJECT:
	Draft Committee Charters


At its   meeting, the Members’ Advisory Group (MAG) approved draft standardized charters for the four Columbia Basin Fish and Wildlife Authority (Authority) technical committees, requesting that the committees make any necessary changes to them.  Attached are the draft charters with technical committee changes shown in red italics.  

The next steps are for the MAG to approve these draft charters to be sent to the Members for their consideration and adoption on the Members’ teleconference on December 13, 2005.
Thank you all, for your assistance in this effort to standardize the committee charters, as requested by the Members in August.
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